FMAC Minutes from July 6, 2011

In Attendance:

George Schieferdecker, Paul Ryan, Craig Casterella, Andrew Spatz, Peggy Jackson

Norman Rosenfeld, Rich Slingerland, Dan Sarnoff

Old Business:

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

The MenziMucker that had been in Florida has been sold. Rich said excavation equipment would
suffice for the projects we want to do.

Re:Runoff from Metro North. Rich spoke with Steve Altieri and it seems there is nothing we can
do.

Re:County Mitigation money: it seems there is the potential for money available at the County
level, and that we should ask for it. Rich will send proposals to the County. The ACE may be
looking into doing a Blue Belt project in Saxon Woods Park.

Re siltation back up and lack of seeding on the banks at Bub Walker Park: Rich will have the silt
removed by our crews. They will also re-seed the banks. While the banks were originally seeded,
the seed did not grow. Paul suggested there is mesh that needs to be put on top of the seeded
areas so that the seed won’t wash away.

When asked if Rich had heard if the County had heard from the ACE regarding the County’s
letter on projects which would be fundable, Rich said that the ACE has not formally replied yet.



